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NOTICE OF AGENCY LICENSE EXTENSIONS 
DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC RESPONSE 

 
ISSUED: April 1, 2020 

 
All West Virginia Licensed Emergency Medical Service Agencies 

 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic response, and in accordance with the authority 
of 64 CSR 48.4.35.f, I find it necessary and appropriate to extend the licenses of all West 
Virginia Emergency Services Agencies. The extension will be for six months from the date 
of expiration.  
 
In addition, any agency routine inspections by the West Virginia Department of Health 
and Human Resources, Bureau for Public Health, Office of Emergency Medical Services 
presently scheduled to take place within the next 120 days are postponed until further 
notice by the Office of Emergency Medical Services.  
 
Thank you for your continued service to the citizens of West Virginia. If you should have 
any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please contact Vicki Hildreth at (304) 
356-4470 or via email  Vicki.L.Hildreth@wv.gov. 
    
 
           
 
 
       _______________________________ 
       Catherine C. Slemp, MD, MPH 
       Commissioner and State Health Officer 
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